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July 2, 2018

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Senator Feinstein,

I am very concerned about ICE. The ERO division has grown over the

past 16 years into an extrajudicial police force answering to the whims of

the president with very weak judicial oversight. They are flouting the con-

stitution with restricted habeas protections, very little access to council and

threats even due process all while breaking profiling laws and so embarrass-

ing the Investigations division to prompt a move to separate. In attacking

our immigrant communities - the very people with the most initiative who

are driving our economy, driving down crime and fixing our demographics

- a generation is being lost to fighting legal battles for themselves and their

families or simply abandoning the US altogether. At the same time the

worst among us are seeing licence to attack people with Kinner murdering

toddlers yesterday. ICE’s arbitrary deportation, indefinite detention and

punitive attacks on children are stunningly immoral.

Please assure me that you will abolish ICE.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our government of laws.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


